
Email 080916 from HBF re Housing Land Supply and Key Hubs 
 
From: Matthew Good  
Sent: 08 September 2016 10:12 
To: Tony Blackburn 
Cc: Dan Mitchell 
Subject: Eden Local Plan 
 
Dear Tony, 
 
 
Attached are the HBF comments upon the Eden Housing Land Supply Statement / Key 
Hubs papers. 
 
I am aware, through your email yesterday, that the Council has recently published a 
response to our submission on the SHMA Review and this will be debated on Monday. As 
you are aware I am unable to attend this session but would like to state that we consider our 
original comments, hearing statement and comments upon the SHMA Review to remain 
relevant. These should be taken as our position in relation to the housing requirement.  
 
The Council’s response does not raise any new issues and as such we remain of the opinion 
that the housing requirement is unsound as it is not based upon credible evidence. I look 
forward to the Inspector’s views and thoughts upon this issue, hopefully a clear direction can 
be provided following the sessions next week. If more discussions (after Monday) are 
required, based upon new evidence, I would be happy to provide further input. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Matthew Good 
Planning Manager – Local Plans 
Home Builders Federation  
a: HBF House, 27 Broadwall, London SE1 9PL 

 
 

https://twitter.com/HomeBuildersFed
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-home-builders-federation
http://www.hbf.co.uk/
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